

November 01, 2022

Dear <u>Sindhu Mittapalli:</u>

I would like to congratulate you on becoming a part of our distinguished student body. After a careful evaluation of your academic credentials and admission requirements by the Admission Department at Atlantis University you have been accepted into the Master in Information Technology, starting January 09, 2023 for the Winter 2023 Semester, Term "A".

We, at Atlantis University, recognize the importance of your decision and the commitment it entails to learn and develop by means of association with an outstanding center of learning. Our programs and services foster and support career preparation for students to graduate and who desire to make their mark in the chosen field of study.

We are confident that the Master in Information Technology offers not only a superb educational experience, but also promotes personal and professional growth and development.

All students approved with an F1 Student VISA are responsible to notify their Admissions Counselor prior to arriving in the United States the date of travel and port of entry. Also you are required to report to the AU Campus within 48 hours of arrival into the United States. Failure to comply can result in the termination of your I-20.

Once again welcome and we look forward to you becoming part of our community of students, and most of all, we look forward to seeing you in class for the beginning of a new and exciting journey on January 09, 2023.

Sincerely,

Bianca Palacios MEd

Academic Director Atlantis University

Bianca.palacios@atlantisuniversity.edu

www.atlantisuniversity.edu

PRINCIPAL

Sumathi Reddy Institute of Technology for Women Ananthasagar (V), Hasanparthy (M)

WARANGAL - 506 371 (T.S.)